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Paul Qualtrough

I fully support calls by the Green Party (and others) to strengthen the rules  
surrounding fresh water quality in rivers (and elsewhere). Rather than repeat  
their messages here, I will simply add my voice to theirs, and urge  
parliament to institute rules that state clearly what water quality standards  
New Zealanders can expect, and which put strict limits on the already  
unsustainable proliferation of intensive farming (dairy most obviously) in  
environments not naturally suited to such farms.

Regards,
Paul Qualtrough.

Paul Qualtrough
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